
 

AIRAANZ Early Career Researcher Conference Grants 

AIRAANZ is pleased to be able to support up to 2 members who are Early Career Researchers to attend the 

annual conference. This grant is by application, and is intended to support those who have completed their 

PhD and are not in permanent paid work, or are in teaching intensive positions that do not support 

conference participation. This grant will cover the cost of early bird registration, and may contribute 

towards some travel and accommodation costs.  

Applicants should: 

• Be within 3 years of confirmation of their PhD. 

• Be in non-permanent employment (eg sessional or fixed term contracts), and/or 

• Be in a teaching intensive position that does not provide support for conference participation. 

• Those students who have been examined, but not yet graduated may also apply. 

• Have been an AIRAANZ member for a minimum of 2 years. 

• Preference may be given to those who have submitted a refereed paper. 

 

Please send your application electronically to AIRAANZ’s Secretary: 

Dr Katherine Ravenswood 

Email: kravensw@aut.ac.nz  

 

Applications should NOT be sent to the conference organisers.  

Applications should reach the Secretary no later than 1 December 2017. 

 

  



 

AIRAANZ Early Career Researcher Conference Grant Application Form 

I would like to apply for a Postgraduate Scholarship to attend the AIRAANZ Conference to be held in 

Adelaide, 7 - 9 February 2017 

NAME                  

ADDRESS            

EMAIL                  

TELEPHONE        

Year of PhD Conferment    

INSTITUTION AND DEPARTMENT     

TITLE OF CONFERENCE PAPER     

Paper is: Refereed ( ) Unrefereed ( ) 

What is your current position & employment status e.g. 
permanent/non-permanent, teaching/research ratio, sessional? 

Do you receive any assistance from your institution for 

 
____________________ 

 

travel to and attendance at conferences? Yes No  

If so, how much? _______________ 
 

Are you a member of AIRAANZ? Yes No  

How long have you been a member?    _______________ 

Any other relevant information: 

Please send your application electronically to AIRAANZ’s Secretary: 

Dr Katherine Ravenswood  

Email: kravensw@aut.ac.nz  

 

Applications should NOT be sent to the conference organisers.  

Applications should reach the Secretary no later than 1 December 2017. 

 


